
 
 

We remember  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 
 

 

This week in Church 
Monday: Low Mass   11.30am 

Tuesday:       

Anointings & Blessings       9.40am

  Mass          9.45am 

Wednesday: Low Mass    6.30pm  

Friday:   Low Mass     9.15am 

Saturday: Low Mass     9.00am 

Sunday:   

Solemn High Mass 11.00am 

Seventh Sunday of the year 
 

     This week in the Croft 
Thursday:  Lunchtime drop in 
from 11.30am  

       Dates for your Diary 

4th March Prayer Group 

6th March: Ash Wednesday 

8th March Soup & Pancake 

evening at 7pm. All monies raised 

to go to the Church Urban Fund. 

21st March:  Lunchtime Drop-In 

25th March: PCC Meeting  

1st April: Prayer Group 

4th April:  Deanery Synod 

7th April: APCM 

18th April: Maundy Thursday 

19th April: Good Friday 

 

 

 

 

We remember also those whose 

anniversaries occur at this time, 

including those in our  

Book of Remembrance 

and any who have recently passed 
 

Jennie Turner and Neil Graham 
 

20th February 

Ernest Briggs   1986 
 

21st February 

Maureen Lawton  1998 
 

23rd February 

Linda Butterworth  1983 
 

Eternal rest, grant unto them 

O Lord, and let light perpetual 
shine upon them. 

May they rest in Peace and Rise 
in Glory.  Amen 

 

Please remember with love and prayers any who are not well at 

this time especially 

Val March, Audrey Dainty, Francesca & Sandra Boothman, Philippa Banks,  

Tony Walk, Paul, Michael, Alwyn Rutland, Bobbie Saltman,  

Denise Thompson, Mavis & David Belton, Dot Cameron.  

Frank & Jimmy Kirkham, Nicola Dalton, Kath McDonald, Jill Tonge,  

Mary Phillips, Beryl Hughes, Leondios, Andreas, Christophoros,  

Vera, Gordon, Giles, Wendy, David, Marjorie, Paul Cohen, Elaine Ridings, 

Sarah Flanagan, Baby Rupert, Jean Fielding, Freda Oliver & Alec Vaughan. 

 

 

 

 

Prayers for the sick 

A new list is being prepared if you 

would like anyone to be included in 

the list please place their name on 

the list at the back of church 
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Sixth Sunday of the Year 

Hymns  

Introit   408 

Offertory 459 

Communion 307 

Recessional 396 

The Angelus is sung at the  

Shrine of Our Lady 

Reader:  Alan        

Sidespeople: Marcelle & Irene He  

Organist: Lucy 

• Radcliffe Male Voice Choir: Thank you to Marion for 

organising this concert. It was a lovely afternoon and raised 

£252 for church funds.  

• Joe will not be around for the next eleven weeks, he is on 

placement as part of his reader training at St Stephen’s, Elton.  

• China Cups Thank you for the donations of money which has 

enabled to purchase new china cups for use in the Croft. 

• Coffee morning and Bingo Cancelled this week 

• Electoral Roll 2019 – 2025 During February/ March this year a 

new Electoral roll will be prepared. This means that NO 

NAMES will be carried over from the OLD ROLL. Everyone 

must make a new application. Forms are available at the back of 

church, please fill one in and place in the box provided. Any 

queries please see Carole who is the Electoral Roll Secretary or 

telephone her on 07951 192 728   


